
NEWSLETTER 
Tutti Kids & Youth 

Dear TKY families and staff 

TKY sessions are continuing to grow. Welcome 
to our newest TKY participants: Rachel, 
Charlie, Joachim, Che and Chaymaa. 

Tuesday sessions are lots of fun with Brittany 
and Brenton and there's great community spirit 
on Saturdays with parents and carers 
networking and making friendships. 

Next term in Visual Arts we'll be looking at T 
shirt designs and sculpture methods. We'll also 
welcome Tutti staff member Camille Booth to 
the TKY Visual Arts team. We are caling for 
expressions of interest for a 12pm Saturday 
and a Tuesday 4.30pm visual arts group. 

TKY Show & Tell Picnic 
Instead of our traditional Term 3 Showcase 
event, this year we are planning something a 
bit different. We are proposing a family picnic 
on the lawn at the Tutti Arts Centre on 
Saturday 28 November. 

We'll be asking families to bring their own 
picnic food, chairs and umbrellas for shade or 
shelter to help us comply with Covid 
regulations. 

September 2020 

More information will be coming soon! 

GROUP TIMES 

Tuesday 4.30  6.00pm 
Saturday 9.30- 10.30am 
Saturday 10.45 -11.45am 
Saturday 12.00- 1.00pm 
Saturday 9.30  10.30am 
Saturday 10.45 -11.45am 

GROUP DETAILS 

13 Oct 

17 Oct 

28 Nov 

8 Dec 

12 Dec 
12 Dec 

KEY DATES 

tutti 

First Tuesday TKY session for Term 4 

First Saturday TKY session for Term 4 

TKY Show & Tell picnic, 9.30am-1 pm 

Last Tuesday TKY session for Term 4 

Last Saturday TKY session for Term 4 

End of Year Concert TBC 

TKY T-shirts 
We are investigating the possibility of having our 
own special TKY shirt, with our own design 
provided by the TKY Visual artists. We are open 
to suggestions! It's likely that this project will 
happen next year. 

Covid-19 reminder 
It's great to be back in face-to-face programs. 
To help ensure this can continue safely, 
participants should not attend if they are feeling 
unwell or have any cold or flu symptoms, no 
matter how mild. Anyone arriving at Tutti with 
cold or flu like symptoms will be asked to leave 
and will need to be isolated until they are able 
to return home. 

Music & Drama for upper primary - high school ages 
Music & Drama for primary school ages 

To keep in touch with Tutti, please follow us on Facebook 

PLACES 
AVAILABLE? 
Places available 

Places available 

Music & Drama for upper primary  high school agesFull/ Contact Tutti 
Music & Drama for upper primary - high school ages 
Visual Art for upper primary- high school ages 
Visual Art for primary school ages 

Places available 

Places available 

Ful/ Contact Tutti 
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Fun-raiser 

Let your creativity flow! You and your 
friends/family are invited to a painting 
session where you are guided step-by-step 
by a Tutti art instructor to create your own 
artwork to take home. 

This 2 hour event will be held sometime in 
Term 4 in the new pergola area at Tutti. 
Painting tickets $60 
Social butterfly tickets (no painting) $40 

Wine, nibbles, canvas, paint and brushes are 
supplied. 
Entertainment will include a live music 
performance by Tutti musicians and a raffle. 

WHAT CAN YOU DO TO HELP? 
- Do yOu have an easel we can borrow? 

- Do you have anything you could donate to 
our raffle? (eg wine, plants, vouchers, books) 

This event will be for a fundraiser for TKY art 
supplies and TKY T-shirts. 

To put in your expression of interest to 
purchase a ticket to this amazing event, 
please email Gabi.Lopa@tutti.org.au 

Parent group 
If you would like to be part of a parent group / 
committee, please email Gabi 
Gabi.Lopa@tutti.org.au 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate 
to contact Gabi either by Email 
Gabi.Lopa@tutti.org.au or Phone 0401 464 389. 
You can catch Gabi at Tutti from Wednesday -
Saturday. 

TKY video 

tutti 

Victoria Goodyear (support and Aunty to 

TKY participant Lachlan) is a film maker 

and has offered to create a short TKY video 

to show parents what the children do in 

their sessions. This footage may also be 

used as a promotional video for TKY. Vicky 

will need to be present in TKY sessions for 

filming. We are still in the planning stages 
but should we decide to go ahead we will 

officially request your consent for 
participation thrOugh signed release forms. 

Saturday snacks 

'Egypt' by Tahlia 

Each Saturday we have a mini party with 
delicious shared snacks provided by TKY 
parents. To assist us with adhering to 
Covid regulations and keeping our area 
tidy, can we ask please: 

Supervise the handling of food with 
tongs and paper towels provided 
NO NUTS 

Take away any remaining food 
Clean up crumbs 

This reduces the amount of work for us at 
the end of Saturday sessions. Thank you! 

To keep in touch with Tutti, please follow us on Facebook 
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